
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819
YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
Each Monday evening a new topic is discussed at the 
BAA House in a relaxed format.

YOUNG EAGLES DAY THIS SATURDAY 
JUNE 11 AT 7:30AM

 We have scheduled a Young Eagles Day for this next 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 at 7:30am at Brighton Airport 
(45G).    This program celebrates it's 30th year this year 
and collectively we, EAA Volunteers,  have introduced 
over 2.4 million young people to aviation with this 
program.
  Karl Vogelheim is Chapter 384's Young Eagles 
Coordinator, in addition to serving as the President of 

of the Brighton Airport Association.
As these events go, we often have no idea 
how many children will show up for their 
Young Eagle flight so we always try to have 
many aircraft and volunteers on-site to 
accommodate the need.
  If you can volunteer to fly Young Eagles, or 
help with the ground crew duties, please 
contact Karl and offer your services.  Karl's 
number is listed here in the newsletter.  If 
you are flying, please plan on being at the 
BAA house with your aircraft at 7:00am for a 
pilot briefing.  Ground Crew volunteers are 
also welcome to join the briefing.

David Keller and Allison Burton

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

UPCOMING EVENTS

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Beckwith III  (517) 304-9241
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395
Trustee(s) at Large -

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
June 5, 2022

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, June 08, 2022 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.
QYoung Eagles Day               THIS SATURDAY
QThe July meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, July 13, 2022 at 7:00pm.



 

 

  
  

 

 

Mark Luscomb and Nick Yegge Miles Bowen removing inner facia

           Young David Keller doing high altitude work David Hubbard going to move scaffolding

 Thanks to David Yegge, David Keller, Nancy Springar, Grant Keller, George Keller,  Mark Luscomb, Paul Aurand, Ray Krom, 
Nick Yegge, Miles Bowen, and David Hubbard for all help thus far.

EAA HANGAR DOOR INSTALLATION IS PROGRESSING

  The EAA hangar door installation is progressing very nicely.  At this point, the old sheet steel and door tracks have been 
removed, the door has been raised, leveled, anchored to the existing header framework, bolted to the header framework, 
and the side rail J-Channel's have been installed.  In addition, all eleven original roof trusses have been braced back to the 
header.  Door latch mechanisms, the electrical installation and the insulation and outer sheathing is being worked on today 
(Sunday).  All EAA volunteers are welcome to help with this project.  Please contact David Yegge with the dates and times 
that you can help.  In addition, if you are able to donate any funds to help the Chapter pay for the door, please contact Rod 
Beckwith or sign up on the sign-up sheet in the BAA house.   Thanks 



 
 

 

  

 
 

 

  


